M40 Preston Reservoir to Merri Creek

Water Main Renewal Project

Your new, wider
and safer shared
path is...

OPENING
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Community
information sessions

As sections of the new permanent
shared path are completed we
will start to transfer pedestrians
and cyclists to the new, concrete
shared path.

Come along to any of our
information sessions:

New shared path pop up
Thursday 14 September
7am-9am or 3pm - 6pm

St Georges Rd and Normanby Ave
intersection

Sherwood North Cafe info session
Tuesday 19 September

8am - 10am

224 St Georges Rd, Northcote

New shared path pop up
Wednesday 20 September
7am-9am or 3pm - 6pm

St Georges Rd and Normanby Ave
intersection

More information

Phone 1800 754 077

Email m40@melbournewater.com.au

Visit www.yoursay.melbournewater.com.au/m40

Contact our TTY and Interpreter services
TTY on 133 677 Interpreter service on 131 450

Interpreter




